
What is happening in Nursery 

this week? 

7th June  2021 

Literacy 
Our story of the week is 

‘Here come the Aliens!’. The 

children will be learning to 

retell it by using puppets 

and making a story map. 

Maths  
We are looking at the 

number seven this week.  

The children will 

be using  

Numberblock 

Seven to help 

them collect 

seven objects 

and help them 

to recognise it. 

Topic 
 

We are continuing our Topic of journeys 

this week, and learning all about Space! 

We will be blasting off to the Moon by 

pretending we are in a rocket made from 

chairs and loose parts. 

The children will also be designing their 

own rockets, and using craft materials to 

make it. 

 

 Other information 
As the weather is starting to warm up, 

please can we ask for children to bring 

a named hat and a water bottle from 

home. 

We would ask parents to also apply 

sun cream before Nursery starts, to 

help protect the children when they 

are exploring outside during the 

morning. 


